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The Division of Disability and Rehabilitative Services (DDRS) has posted a State of Indiana 
Affordable Care Act Communication Directory to the DDRS’ homepage to assist individuals who 
may have questions regarding the implementation of the Affordable Care Act.  The directory 
lists contact information and websites for various state and federal programs related to the 
Affordable Care Act. 
 
The State has also launched a new Health Care Reform website this week. The website provides 
an easy way for individuals to determine if they may be eligible for coverage programs through 
the state (such as Medicaid) or will direct them to the federal Marketplace to explore their 
options purchase health insurance. There is also a link to the federal health care website and a 
document library with additional information on the Affordable Care Act implementation in 
Indiana.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.in.gov/fssa/2328.htm
http://www.in.gov/healthcarereform
http://www.healthcare.gov/

